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www.greenwyvern.org.uk / Facebook
Sailing Secretary
M. Lisa Reed
Pottles Barn, Pottles Lane
Reedham, Norfolk  NR13 3HL
Home: 01493 701824
Mobile: 07725 815494
sailingsecretary@greenwyvern.org.uk 
Green Wyvern Yachting Club 2020 Cruise Season - RYA Training Weeks
Dear Sailor,
On behalf of the Green Wyvern Yachting Club, I would like to invite you to sail with us this year during our Club Cruise / RYA Training weeks.  You must be at least 12 years old to join the cruise weeks.  You are welcome to pass this invite along to those who you think might be interested.  
Easter Week:
Saturday 11th April to Saturday 18th April 

Summer Week 1:
Saturday 25th July to Saturday 1st August
Summer Week 2:
Saturday 1st August to Saturday 8th August 

Summer Week 3:
Saturday 8th August to Saturday 15th August 

Summer Week 4:
Saturday 15th August to Friday 21st August 

Cruise fee - £160 per week payable by BACCS.  

Bookings will be allocated on receipt of either the full payment or a deposit (£60 per week) with the balance to be paid by 11th of March for Easter and 1st of June for Summer – after this day the weekly fee is £180.  
Food fee - £40 per week payable in cash to your Mate at the start of the cruise.  You should bring your own money for miscellaneous drinks and snacks.  

Please book as early as possible so we can guarantee you a berth.  Note that we try to establish balanced cruise weeks with sailors of all skill levels therefore we may ask you to consider sailing on a week different from your first choice.  Booking forms are attached to this email and also available on our GWYC Website www.greenwyvern.org.uk and Facebook page.  
Additional details of the cruises will be sent closer to casting off.  If you have any queries, or you wish to participate in any of our other events, please contact me at sailingsecretary@greenwyvern.org.uk or 07725 815494. 
We look forward to seeing you on the rivers.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Reed 

GWYC Sailing Secretary
P.S. Please contact me if you think you may only be able to do a partial week as we can potentially make this work.
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